From: Susan Moeller

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 4:55 PM

To: Susan Meisenhelder

Cc: EMU-AAUP ExecCommittee

Subject: Statement of support for Strike

Dear Susan,

The Eastern Michigan University chapter of the AAUP strongly supports the California Faculty Association in their strike at Cal-State Dominguez Hills and Cal-State East Bay. We are very proud that our colleagues throughout the CSU system are standing up for ensuring that the administration is committed to the core academic mission.

In addition, the CFA faculty are standing up for the ability of our students to have access to high quality public education, and your commitment to this core principle of openness and access inspires us all.

Our faculty here at Eastern Michigan is resolute in standing with you. Keep on fighting for what is right!

In Solidarity,

Susan Moeller EMU-AAUP President